

ANDREW M. CUOMO Governor TERRY MARTINO
Executive Director

January 6, 2020

Mr. George H. Carrothers P.O. Box 334 Long Lake, NY 12847

RE: Agency Enforcement File E2019-0070

Tax Map Parcel 25.016-1-5

Dear Mr. Carrothers:

Thank you for your letter, received by the Agency on December 12, 2019, and for discussing this matter with me by phone on December 3 and December 10, 2019. In your letter, you request that the presentation of the above referenced matter to the Agency's Enforcement Committee be postponed. As we discussed, this matter is now tentatively scheduled for the Adirondack Park Agency's March 19-20, 2020 meeting.

Agency staff remain open to settlement of this alleged violation at any time prior to the March Agency meeting. Please contact me with any questions or if you wish to resolve this matter with staff.

Sincerely,

Jennifer L. Hubbard Senior Attorney

Jennifu L. Hubbard

JMH:ap